Mr. James E. Rodebaugh -3 September 9, 1957

through Mr. Stansfield's office, since the day's program there may already
be completely filled. If such a meeting is not possible, we shall have
to do our best by correspondence.

Yours very truly,

2. e e

N. W. Marty,
NwM/her Extension Horticulturildét

(Landscape Architect)

cc: J. P. Stansfield
County Agr'l Agent
Warsaw, Indiana



